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To whom it may concern 

Alex Dunedin has set up and continues to maintain and enhance a WordPress website 

designed as a means of galvanising interest around sustainability in the curriculum at the 

University of Manchester and beyond. 

He has significant knowledge of and is a highly proficient user of WordPress.  He has 

ensured the excellent performance of my website in terms of security, page load speed etc. 

He carefully and conscientiously maintains the site such that I do not have to concern myself 

with anything other than loading content.  

Importantly for me, given my focus on sustainability, Alex is thinking through means of 

making his website design sustainable not only in terms of the longevity of the sites he 

designs but also in terms of environmental sustainability. This is a novel and much needed 

approach to website design. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Susan Brown Lecturer in Education: Susan.a.brown@manchester.ac.uk 


